
 
EXCELLENCE AWARD OF THE MINISTRY OF SOCIAL WELFARE TO THE 
INCEST TRAUMA CENTER – BELGRADE FOR THE SPECIAL 
CONTRIBUTION TO PUBLIC AWARENESS RISING ON ZERO TOLERANCE 
OF SEXUAL AND GENDER-BASED VIOLENCE (April 27, 2010). The Gender 
Eguality Directorate of the Ministry of Social Welfare of the Republic of Serbia 
announced for the first time the Excellence Award for the Special Contribution to Public 
Awareness Rising on Zero Tolerance of Sexual and Gender-Based Violence. The Incest 
Trauma Center - Belgrade won this recognition with its movie "HAVE I TOLD YOU 
I'VE BEEN ABUSED?" in the category "The best documentary". Two other categories 
established on this for the first time held competition related to the individual journalist 
and media house which gave special contribution to the aim of zero tolerance of sexual 
and gender-based violence. To see the official announcement of the Excellence Award 
in Serbian click 
 


